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OR 6 1980

Mr. Richard D. Polley
President
OMNIDINE Corporation
9111 Park Drive
Miami Shores, Florida 33138

Dear Mr. Polley:

Thank you for your letter of February 15, 1980, tn chairman Ahearne

with regard to the Omnidine device for dispensing iodine in water as a

thyroid blocking agent. We look forward to the FDA review of this technique.

Sincerely,*

,
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Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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